


 

Professor Chris Budd, Education Secretary at the LMS said, ‘Mathematics 

continues to be a challenging and valuable subject in preparing students for 

the demands of the modern world, and we welcome the continued growth in 

numbers at A-level and AS. We hope that the increasing numbers of 

mathematics students will be met with an increased provision for 

mathematics courses at universities‘.  

 

David Youdan, Executive Director at the IMA added, ‘Once again 

mathematics has proved one of the most popular subjects at this level. The 

impact of mathematics on our daily lives is immeasurable and the continued 

student commitment to and success in mathematics is encouraging for the 

future health of the subject’.  
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